
Mrs . A. Stepanian 
23- 32 33rd Street 
Astoria , New York 11105 

Dear Mrs. Stepanian: 

January 9, 1981 

Thank y u for your generous donation of 
$10.00 (ten dollars) which you kindly gave to the 
Diocesa of th Armenian Church of America. 

1 t is only through such generosity that we 
h ve been able to sustain the spiritual tlission 
of our Church in America. 

Your sup~ort is greatly appreciated. 

Enclosure: eceipt number 37587 

Yours sincerely, 

Syraun Palvetzian 
Executive Director 


